Bill A. Dean

13451 FM 2484

Salado, TX 76751

Dear City of Killeen,

I, Bill A. Dean, am hereby requesting that my property at 13451 FM 2484 (ID 148323) be deannexed from the City of Killeen for the following reasons.

- 1) No municipal services (water, trash, sewer, etc) provided since annexation over 10 years ago, which exceeds the 2½ year requirement by State law to provide said services.
- 2) No plans by the city for these services to be provided to my property.
- 3) My property is an island surrounded by properties which do not fall under the City of Killeen, therefore my property serves no purpose to the City of Killeen.

I appreciate your time and consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Bill A. Dean

254-289-5438

haron 3 @ yahoo.com